
From: Meghan Murphy <MMurphy@sgcsd.net> 
Sent: Wednesday, August 21, 2024 4:28 PM 
To: Susan Swartz <SSwartz@sgcsd.net> 
Cc: Robert Cosmer <RCosmer@sgcsd.net>; Catie Magil <cmagil@sgcsd.net> 
Subject: LOR 

  
Good Afternoon, 
 
I am writing to formally submit my letter of resignation as a Special Education Teacher at Scotia 
Glennville. While I understand the timing at the end of the summer is inconvenient and not 
ideal, I am hoping that this letter can be recognized as effective two weeks from today, at the 
start of 2024 school year.  
 
Leaving Scotia is a tough decision, I have greatly appreciated the opportunity to coach Girls on 
Run and be an active part of an amazing professional community with colleagues that I will miss 
. However, the opportunity to be in a similar, smaller school district 5.7 miles away from home 
and a later start time will help solve childcare issues that I struggled with this during past year. I 
am eternally grateful for the opportunity to work for Scotia, it has give me the chance to grow 
professionally and personally. 
 
Thank you once again for the opportunities and support. I hope to maintain connections with 
the school community in the future.  
 
Sincerely, 
Meghan Murphy 
 


